
 
 

MARY CHILTON DAR FOUNDATION SPRING 2022 GRANT AWARDS REPORT 
  
The Mary Chiton DAR Foundation is pleased to announce the following recipients of grants awarded in 
the second cycle of 2022.   
 
Regular Grants, which can be awarded up to $15,000, were awarded to the seven separate 
organizations for projects identified below: 
 

 Sully County Historical Society – Working to restore and preserve the Okobojo Cemetery near 
Onida, SD. 

 Prairie Historical Society – Funds will assist with window repairs and inserts at the Wentworth 
Railroad Depot which is part of the Prairie Village in Madison, SD. 

 The Dakotaland Museum  – Funds will assist with preservation and storage of this Huron, SD, 
museum’s extensive archive collections. 

 Washington Pavilion Management, Inc. – Funds will assist with the costs associated with installing a 
kiosk which will increase access to the Visual Arts Center’s historical art collection. 

 
In addition to these Regular Grants, seven Mini Grants were also awarded, between March and July, 
2022.  Mini Grants are for a maximum of $1,000 and awards include: 
 

 Friends of W. H. Over Museum (Vermillion, SD) – Funding of entertainment for Rhubarb Days in 
June. 

 Furniture Mission (Sioux Falls) – Funding for bed frames and box springs for seven new immigrant 
families. 

 1881 Courthouse Museum (Custer, SD) – Funding for costs associated with a project report for an 
excavation project. 

 Campbell County Arts Council (Herried, SD) – Funding of the Performance Fee for a production of 
“Home Sweet Home”. 

 Zion Lutheran Cemetery Association (Hartford, SD) – Funding for the base for a grave marker for a 
Civil War veteran. 

 Aberdeen Catholic School System (Aberdeen, SD) – Funding to assist with Veteran’s Day Programs 
scheduled for November 11, 2022. 

 Pathways Literacy Center (Sioux Falls, SD) – Funding will provide assistance for services for five 
students. 

 
For more information about our Grant programs, including Application forms and instructions regarding 
all required documents please visit the Grant Programs and Applications page found on our website at 
www.dar-marychiltonfoundation.org.  


